
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted. 
 
6 There was heard a report by Ms Anna Dyer, North West Glasgow Voluntary 
Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, advising  
 
(1) of the continued IT recycling project “Plugged In” and that information could 

be accessed via https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/ who would accept 
any old IT equipment to be refurbished; 
 

(2) of the continued concerns with regards to the cost of living crisis and the 
increased demand on services;  
 

(3) of the shocked community following the death of a teenager who had been 
found seriously injured at Clarendon Street; 
 

(4) that a small centre with industrial washing machines would be opened to allow 
people in supported accommodation access to a free to use laundrette; 
 

(5) that the cuts to funding and services for young people had led to a reduction 
in support and opportunities for young people leaving school without 
qualifications; and 
 

(6) of the concerns around safety, in particular the treatment of schoolgirls and 
women with a published report by 2 MSP’s as detailed in the report. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership noted 
 
(a) the report and congratulated the Network for all the work carried out at 

Community Central Halls; and 
 

(b) that bakery products for the community food banks, kitchens etc could be 
sought from Freedom Bakery, and that more information could be found on 
the organisation at https://www.freedombakery.org/. 
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